
 
  

8/22/2025  

Assalamualikum Parents,  

  We at Badr School pray this letter finds you in good health and strong Iman. The staff at 
Badr School welcomes you back for the 2025-2026 school year.  

As a reminder, our 1st day of school will begin on Thursday, September 4, 2025. If you have 
registered your child(ren), we want to thank you. If you have not registered your child(ren), we 
recommend that you take this opportunity to do so. Any student who has not completed a 
2025-2026 registration application or has not registered will not be permitted to enter. From 
Sept 1st, office hours will return to 7:15 to 2:50 Mon-Fri.  

Please note the following:   

School times:   
• Monday to Thursday: 7:15 to 2:50  
• Friday 7:15 to 2pm. Weekly staff meetings will be held on Fridays. Therefore, starting on 

Friday, September 5, 2025, and every Friday following, students will be dismissed at 2:00 
pm  

• Breakfast: 7:15 to 7:45.   
• 1st period starts at 8am  

• Upon entry, all cellphones and electronics must be submitted in the main lobby.  
Students are not permitted to bring smart watches to school.  

• Dismissal: For the safety of the students, parents are kindly asked to remain outside during 
drop-off and dismissal. Guardians, parents, and drivers will be asked to show I.D.   

• Our Breakfast and Lunch Program will be in effect the first day of school. Please be sure to 
fill out a Meal Application (1 per family).   
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• Please have your child in proper uniform. The uniform policy can be found online in the 
Registration Application.   

• As per school policy, any student that is absent or sick will have to bring clearance from 
a doctor stating that the student is permitted to return to school.   

• It is important for all parents to visit our website www.badrschool.org for all updates and 

information. On our website you will find o Registration Application with tuition costs, 
uniform policy o School Calendar o Food Menu o Meals Application o Parent Handbook o 
Student Supply List o Additional important information and updates  

  
We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!  

Badr School Administration 

  


